CANNON BEACH
FIRE & RESCUE ASSOCIATION

PO. Box 24
Cannon Beach, OR 97110
(503) 436-2949
Fax: (503) 436-9639

Cannon Beach Volunteer Firefighters invite you to attend the

70" Annual Volunteer Firefighters Benefit Dinner

Saturday, October 14, 2017, 4:30 - 8:00 pm

Cannon Beach Conference Center Dining Room, 3™ and Spruce Street

Over the past 70 years your Cannon Beach Volunteer Firefighters have evolved into a modern
emergency organization providing emergency medical and rescue services as well as fighting structural
and wild land fires. Our volunteers, both men and women, also provide non-emergency services such as
public safety education, holiday festivities for children and adults, and our annual 4t of July Open House
following the parade.

While it is tax dollars that pay for the fire stations and the fire vehicles, it is through your generous
donations and support of our annual Ham Dinner that help provide the necessary equipment for the
department. Your donations from the past have enabled us to secure wild land firefighting equipment,
cliff/rock rescue tools, vehicle extrication tools, and newer more technical support tools for both our fire
engines and rescue vehicles. Our goal, with your support this year, will be to continue improving our
equipment and vehicles to provide the best services to the community we serve. Some ideas for
consideration are: Cardiac Heart Monitor, Vehicle Extrication Equipment, Surf Rescue Equipment, Trail
Rescue Equipment, Rope Rescue Equipment and Self-Contained Breathing Apparatus.

This dinner is a fantastic way to visit with friends and meet new neighbors while showing support to
those men and women who volunteer their time and energy to provide emergency services to the
residents and visitors of our community. Help us keep this a volunteer organization. We look forward
to seeing you this year at our dinner. If you are unable to attend, please consider purchasing the
enclosed tickets and donating them to someone else. If you are unable to purchase the tickets, please
return them in the enclosed envelope. Your donation is tax deductable.

Thank you for continuing to support your Volunteer Firefighters of Cannon Beach.
Sincerely,

Brian Smith
Association President




